
Notice of Public information Centre 
Prescott Wastewater Treatment Plant Expansion 

 
The Town of Prescott owns and operates the Prescott Wastewater Collection and Wastewater 
Treatment Plant.  The wastewater system currently services all of the Town of Prescott, the industrial 
park in the Township of Edwardsburgh-Cardinal and developments in the Township of Augusta along the 
boundary with the Town. The Town of Prescott (Prescott) and the Township of Augusta (Augusta) 
completed a Land Needs Study and identified a mutual benefit for sharing wastewater collection and 
treatment services in the Township of Augusta along the western boundary of Prescott. 

Prescott has further investigated the needs of the existing Prescott Wastewater Collection System and 
Prescott Wastewater Treatment Plant to determine any upgrades that are required to maintain the 
system in operation and then to expand the system further to the west. 

Prescott and Augusta have initiated the environmental assessment process to evaluate the options for 
expansion of the services to the west. 

 

This project is being planned under Schedule C of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment. 
Subject to comments received as a result of this Notice, and the receipt of necessary approvals, the 
municipalities will proceed with phase 4 of the EA process, prior to initiating design and construction. 

A Public Consultation Centre has been arranged to review and receive input from the public about the 
alternative solutions, and the preliminary identification of a Preferred Solution. The format of the Public 
Consultation Centre will be an informal open house held at the Grand Room, 2nd floor, 360 Dibble Street 
West: 

 Date:  March 26th, 2025 

 Time:  4:30pm to 7:30pm  

If you are not available to attend the Public Consultation Centre you may request a PDF copy of the 
presentation boards from Matthew Armstrong, CAO, Town of Prescott.  

STUDY CONTACTS 



All those with an interest in the study are urged to attend.  If you have any questions or wish to be 
added to the study mailing list, please contact: 

Matthew Armstrong     Shannon Geraghty 
CAO       CAO 
Town of Prescott     Township of Augusta 
360 Dibble Street West, P.O. Box 160   3560 County Road 26 
Prescott, ON    K0E 1T0     Prescott, ON     K0E 1T0 
T: 613-925-2812     T: 613-925-4231 
marmstrong@prescott.ca    sgeraghty@augusta.ca   
 

Marco Vincelli 
Project Manager, EVB Engineering 
800 Second Street West, Cornwall, ON K6J 5J9 
marco.vincelli@evbengineering.com 
 
 
This Notice is Issued on March 16, 2025. 


